
St.  Theresa  hosts  visiting
priest
The Rev. Emilio Rosolen, a visiting priest from “House of
Hope” and Cross International, will celebrate all Masses this
weekend at St. Theresa Catholic Church in South Lake Tahoe. He
will speak on behalf of Cross International.

Following the Oct. 31 evening 5:30 Mass, Emilio will present
an evening of prayer and reflection, and then again on the
evening of Nov. 2 after the 5:30 Mass.

Some of the topics of this mini retreat are: “Finding God in
Autumn” and “Healing in Ourselves and in Our Church”. The
community is welcome and there is no charge.
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